
PUBLIC NOTICE:  The Village of Centertown, Missouri will conduct a 
general municipal election on April 3, 2018 for the purpose of electing 2 
(two) members to the Centertown Board of Trustees for the terms of 2 
(two) years each.  Open filing dates for the election are from December 
12, 2017 thru January 16, 2018.  Interested parties must file written 
letters of candidacy with Centertown Village Clerk.  For additional 
information please contact (573) 584-9572. 
 
Posted: Nov 29, 2017. 
 
 
 
 


